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DNR News
NeDNR and NeRAIN have launched new websites that are easier to use and mobile-friendly.

While the launch is being completed, there may be a few glitches here and there. Our IT staff are
working diligently to get these fixed and hope to have the website running smoothly by the end of
the day. If after today you experience glitches, please let us know.

Because of the changes, some of your bookmarked pages may need to be updated.
The website address is dnr.nebraska.gov

NeRAIN reporters will need to change the way they log in. Instructions for login are on the site
under the "Information and Help" tab. The website is located at https://nednr.nebraska.gov/nerain

Thank you for your patience as we get these new sites up and running.

Spring Newsletter Available Now!
Our Spring newsletter is now available on the new website. Find out about accounting for the
Republican River Compact, the history of floodplain management in Nebraska and so much more!

You can find the newsletter here: https://dnr.nebraska.gov/newsletters



